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Cedar Lake Town Hall • 7408 Constitution Ave, PO Box 707 Cedar Lake, IN  46303
 Within 12 hours after any snow or ice storm, it is the duty of the owner or
     occupant of each parcel in town abutting any sidewalk to keep that sidewalk
              free and clear of snow and ice.

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

Unsafe Building Dept
Meeting @ 6:30PM

Plan Commission
Public Meeting

@ 7:00PM

Winter Wine
Event at The

Lighthouse Restaurant
from 2:00-6:00PM

Police Commission
Meeting @ 7:00PM

Redevelopment
Commission 

Meeting 
@ 6:00PM

Plan Commission
Work Session

@ 7:00PM

Storm Water
Board Meeting

@ 7:00PM

Town Council
Meeting

@ 7:00PM

Town Council
Meeting

@ 7:00PM

Board of Zoning
Appeals Meeting

@ 7:00PM

Town Hall Closed-
Happy New Year

Town Hall Closed-
Martin Luther

King day

the pavement that has been installed 
will provide a safer winter surface. 

As we can’t compete with Mother 
Nature; there will only be minimal 

work being done until the 
spring. In the spring, more 
work will be done such 
as concrete work, 
sidewalks, grading 
and MORE paving. 

Thank you to everyone 
for your patience.  

Bartlett - Wahlberg Park  
on the north end of Cedar Lake along Lake 
Shore Drive expanded. The Town has 
purchased properties to expand the lake front 
park. Public Works sta� will be demolishing the 
final building on the property. Thank you to the 
bui lders in the community who continue to donate fill 
for this expansion as well as other projects.  

Senator Sue Landske Memorial Park –
Thank you to our local businesses for their donations to the Senator 
Sue Landske Memorial Park; Leo’s Feed & Garden Center provided 
shrubbery, T&J Landscaping provided decorative stone and 
Prestige Landscaping for the Maple trees. Public Works sta� and 
Chamber Members worked together to get the park ready for its 
dedication and renaming ceremony. Cedar Lake Town Council 
unanimously approved dedicating and renaming North Park to 
the Senator Sue Landske Memorial Park at their August 18, 
2015 Town Council Meeting. Senator Sue Landske was 
instrumental in obtaining grant funding to build the Chamber 

of Commerce Welcome Center, install the 
seawall and pave the parking lot. 

During the park dedication 

ceremony, Council President 
Randell Niemeyer presented 
Governor Michael Pence’s 
Sagamore of the Wabash 
appointment to Senator Sue 

Landske’s family.
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and

updates
The 2015 Road Projects  throughout Town which began the week of 

September 21st have been completed. Public Works is finishing up any stone work that 
may be needed along the edge of the roadways. The thirty (30) streets on the list were 

completed as well as a few more. In conjunction with the contractor Rieth-Riley; Public 
Works sta� completed culvert replacements and drainage work.  

Parrish Avenue Road Construction from 137th  Avenue to 141st  Avenue  which began Friday, September 11th 
and re-opened on Friday, October 30th.  We appreciate everyone’s patience during the road closure and during this 
project. While there is some restoration work that will need to be completed in the spring, we can all enjoy the new 
roadway and sidewalks in the area. Sta�, Town Council and the Town’s engineer will be working on the plans and 
design for continuing the improvements along Parrish Avenue as well as working with the Clerk-Treasurer to 
identify the funding for the next phase.  

133rd  Avenue  Westside - Road construction and improvements on 133rd Avenue Westside 
from US-41 to Industrial Avenue while the majority of the work from US-41 to the railroad tracks 

is substantially complete; work remains east of the railroad tracks to Industrial Drive. A 
solution and plan to the drainage issues was worked on collaboratively with INDOT 

and Engineers. Work began this fall, curbs were raised, pavement was raised 
and during the first week of December, the drainage component of the 

project, a box culvert which goes across the roadway from the 
north to the south, was installed. While the roadway has 

not received its final surface coat of asphalt, 

From Ji l l  Murr
Town Administrator

( Continued on Page 2 )



Indiana will celebrate its 200th Birthday, 
December 11, 2016 and to kick o� the 
year long Bicentennial Celebration, Town 
Council Member Robert Carnahan and Bill 
Landske raised the Bicentennial flag on 
December 11, 2015 at Senator Sue Landske 
Memorial Park. This flag will be flown during 
the year long celebration.

The Cedar Lake Building Department would like to 
share with its residents that as of November 2015 we 
have a total of 119 new home permits, along with a 
new Faith Church and BP gas station. We are still 
awaiting final counts for the month of December.

A l l  bus inesses and res idents  hav ing an a larm 
system are to obtain a permit from the Town.  This 
permit can be completed at the Clerk-Treasurer’s O�ce 
during business hours Monday through Friday from 
8:00AM to 5:00PM. The fee is $10.00 and the permit is 
valid for two (2) years from the date of application. 
Necessary information for the permit includes the name, 
address and phone number of three (3) contacts, and the 
phone number of your service provider.  If you have any 
questions, please call us at 374-7000.

When installing an alarm system with your provider, please 
make sure that they have the new police number on file in 
case of emergency: (219) 322-2121.

Christmas trees can be dropped o� at The Publ ic
Works Department located at 8550 Lake Shore Drive.
P lease ca l l  (219) 374-7478 with  any quest ions .

2015 Building  Department  Permits

200th Birthday Celebration

Alarm  Permits

LAKESIDE BITS

Christmas Tree Disposal

Dog owners are required to renew their licenses annually at the Clerk-Treasurer’s O�ce 

located at 7408 Constitution Avenue during business hours, Monday-Friday 8AM-5PM. 

During the months of January through March 31st, the cost is $10 per dog with a 

maximum of three dogs permitted at each residence. After March 31st, the cost will be 

$15 per dog. A valid rabies certification is required in order to renew the license. It is the 

responsibility of the dog owner to ensure that the rabies shots are renewed per 

veterinarian’s certificate. For those who are unable to come to the Town Hall to renew 

the dog license, we will accept a copy of the valid rabies certificate, and payment by 

check, through the mail or the drop box at our parking lot. Upon receipt of your 

information and payment, we will process your license and mail it to you. For more 

information, please call our o�ce at (219) 374-7000.

DogTag
Renewal
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The Cedar Lake Fire Department is asking for 
your help during the winter months by keeping 
the snow around the fire hydrant clear near 
your house. It would be very helpful if you 
adopted the hydrant as a very important 
part of your property. During a fire every 
minute counts. In fact, every minute a fire 
doubles in size, so the sooner we can 
get water on it the better. 

ADOPT
A FIRE HYDRANT

Saturday, January 23, 2016
2:00 PM - 6:00 PM  |  $30 per person
The Lighthouse Restaurant

7501 Constitution Avenue | Cedar Lake, IN 46303

Over 10 wines to taste  |  Cash Bar also available
Light hors d'oeuvres  |  Live Ice Carving Demonstration

Purchase Tickets Online at http://www.cedarlakehistory.org

Tickets also available at the
Cedar Lake Chamber of Commerce

7927 Lake Shore Drive
219-374-6157

Winter
Wine

EVENT, HOSTED BY THE
CEDAR LAKE HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION

ALL PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT THE HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION

YOU'RE INVITED TO THE


